Lake Forest High School District 115
Lake Forest Elementary School District 67

LAKE FOREST

April 21, 2022

VIA EMA]IL

RE: FOIA Request, School District 115

We are responding to your email correspondence dated and received on April 20, 2022. While FOIA does
not require us to answer questions, as a courtesy we've provided information that may answer your questions.

Question: The District's response is not complete, however, unfortunately.
In addition to requesting copies of all surveys and related documents given to my child at Lake Forest High

School this academic year, | asked to receive copies of the opt-out notifications provided to parents in
connection with the above.

Your response includes no information concerning opt-out notifications. I would like to receive this
information, or if no such information exists, I would appreciate it if the District would confirm that this is
the case. Either way, I will look forward to an immediate response, as your response to this FOIA request
already has been extended.

Response: There are no records in the District’s possession responsive to your request.

To the extent you interpret this response to be a denial of your request, you have the right to have the denial
reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS
140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to: Public Access Counselor,
Office of the Attorney General, 500 South 2nd Street Springfield, Illinois 62706, Fax: 217-782-1396, E-mail:
publicaccess@atg.state.il.us, Phone: 1-877-299-3642. If you choose to file a Request for Review with the
PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days after the date of this denial letter. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). Please
note that you must include a copy of your original request for documents and the denial letter when filing a
Request for Review with the PAC. You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a
lawsuit in the State circuit court. 5 ILCS 140/11.

Sincerely,

CC: Board of Education
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